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Minister for Disability Reform: a welcome new position from the Prime Minister
People with Disability Australia (PWD) welcomes the Prime Minister’s appointment of the Hon. Jenny Macklin to the new position of Minister for Disability Reform.  
“The Australian Government has already committed to disability reform by investing in the establishment of a National Disability Insurance Scheme. By appointing a Minister for Disability Reform, the Government can now focus on the reform agenda at the elevated level it deserves”, says Therese Sands, Executive Director of PWD.  
“The reform agenda is critical to addressing the current inequalities, discrimination and poverty facing people with disability in Australia today.  Earlier this year the Productivity Commission inquiry into disability care and support found that the service system for people with disability was broken.  And the recent report by Pricewaterhouse Coopers found that Australia ranks last out of 27 OECD countries in terms of people with disability living in a state of, or near, poverty.  A dedicated Minister to drive reform is long overdue”, says Ms Sands.  
 “To achieve the reform agenda, people with disability and our representative organisations must be integral to all aspects of the reform process.  PWD looks forward to working with Minister Macklin in taking concerted and comprehensive action to implement reforms that create positive and measureable differences to our lives”, says Ms Sands.
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People with Disability Australia Incorporated (PWD) is a national disability rights and advocacy organisation. Our primary membership is made up of people with disability and organisations mainly constituted by people with disability.  We have a cross-disability focus - we represent the interests of people with all kinds of disability.  PWD is a non-profit, non-government organisation.

Our vision is of a socially just, accessible and inclusive community, in which the human rights, citizenship, contribution, potential and diversity of all people with disability are respected and celebrated.  This vision underpins everything that we do.
